
AUDITIONS

SATURDAY,

DECEMBER 12

AT 1 PM,

MONDAY,

DECEMBER 14,

6-8 PM 

A COMMUNITY CHORUS FOR

SECOND GRADE THROUGH HIGH

SCHOOL WE ARE SAFELY

SINGING, AND WILL WELCOME

NEW SINGERS IN JANUARY.

FOR INFORMATION, EMAIL

DIRECTOR DANIELE

BRUHN AT

FVCC.DANIELE@GMAIL.COM

OR CALL 630-879-3235

IMMANUEL LUTHERAN CHURCH, 950 HART RD IN BATAVIA.


